
	

 
 
January 11, 2021 
 
Dear BCS Families, 
 
Unfortunately, we had a staff member test positive for COVID-19 over the weekend.  Thankfully 
symptoms are mild and hopefully they remain that way.  We have collaborated with Warren County 
Department of Health and no quarantines were deemed necessary.  This is a result of social distancing, 
mask wearing and open windows in the classroom.  Contact tracing has been completed and the 
appropriate people have been notified to monitor for symptoms.   
 
Please note that the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPPA) as well as other privacy 
laws prohibit us from disclosing or confirming any personally identifiable information.  We will not 
identify anyone who has tested positive. 
 
At this time, Bolton Central School continues to remain open for in-person instruction under the 
guidance of Warren County Department of Health. 
 
We thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Graney 
Superintendent 
 


